
New Credit Card Rules Full of Loopholes and Leading to Higher Fees

October 7, 2010 - Recently, new credit card rules went into effect that are supposed to limit the fees that banks can
charge along with new rules for implementing interest rate changes. But lenders are smart, and with the new rules, most
lenders changed their business policies to help them maximize their profits. This past week, CBS ran a very interesting
and informative segment on the new rules, how banks are handling them, and what consumers need to do to protect
themselves. 


    

        

            





            

(function() {

var s = document.createElement('SCRIPT'), s1 = document.getElementsByTagName('SCRIPT')[0];

s.type = 'text/javascript';

s.src = 'http://widgets.digg.com/buttons.js';

s1.parentNode.insertBefore(s, s1);

})();



        

    


 










 byJim Malmberg

Note: When posting a comment, please sign-in first if you want a response. If you are not registered, click here.
Registration is easy and free.
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